
•	 The project will be submitted to the 
Federal Emergency Management Agency 
for reimbursement at an estimated project 
construction cost of $470,940.

•	 Construction will take place during the hours 
of 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  Monday through Friday.

•	 Improvement areas may be temporarily 
disturbed, but will be returned to their 
previous state.

•	 Access to your property will be provided at all 
times, although there may be short periods 
when a driveway or entrance may be blocked 
as construction progresses.

•	 Every effort will be made by the contractor to 
minimize inconveniences to area residents.

•	 An Escambia County inspector will monitor 
the construction areas daily.

•	 We appreciate your cooperation and patience 
during the construction process.

Jackson Lakes Maintenance Yard & Hurd Lane Slope Repair Project

Project Overview

Resident Information

Escambia County’s Engineering Division will soon 
begin the Jackson Lakes Maintenance Yard and 
Hurd Lane Slope Repair Project in District 2. This 
project is necessary due to the damage caused 
by the April 2014 flood event.  Construction will 
include erosion repair and slope improvements, 
and is expected to be underway from October 
through January 2017, pending weather conditions. 

Project Coordinator: Leslie Sanchez 
(850) 375-3442
Media Calls: (850) 595-3476

More information on this  
and other projects available at:

myescambia.com/projects

Project Area

Construction Notice of Commencement

Project Work


